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Tuesday 27th September 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 
Ref: Year 2 trip to the National Maritime Museum 

 
 

On Tuesday 11th October 2022, Year 2 will be going to the National Maritime Museum to 
discover more about explorers and expeditions in the Arctic and Antarctic. This links to the 
current topic we are learning about: Inspirational People. 

 
We will leave school at 09:30am and return at approximately 3.00pm. We will be travelling 

via London Underground and will walk from the school to Stockwell Station. Please ensure 
your child is wearing full school uniform and has appropriate clothing for the time of year. 
 

There is no cost for this trip. 
 

Please provide your child with a full, healthy packed lunch or email the school office to order 
one. 

 
If you would like to volunteer to accompany the class on this trip please use the following link 
to register your interest:  https://forms.gle/j6cWBZKqCSDNydRt6  and ensure that the office 

has your relevant documents, such as an up to date DBS. 
 

Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Year 2 teachers 
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